Bowls Development Alliance

Bring a Friend Data Submission

It has been brought to the attention of the BDA that when submitting event data for
the 2013 Spring Bring a Friend Week the following text has been included in the
confirmation email that follows the submission:

“Please send the offline payment via our bank account . Information of our bank
account is as follow :

Tuan Pham Ngoc, Ngan Hang Ngoai Thuong Vietcombank, Account Number
XXX045485467

If we don't receive your payment within 3 days, we will cancel the registration and
you cannot attend to this event .

Regards,

Events management Team”

This text is SPAM text that from time to time attaches itself to email
communications. The BDA will never, and have never, asked any clubs to pay to

host recruitment events. Clubs are urged not to send any monies to any party
under any circumstance.

Our technical team are currently investigating the matter as a matter of urgency.
Regards

BDA



